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OBJECTIVES 1. Identify
patients that need referral
to pediatric surgery and
urgency of that referral. 2.
Discuss clinical
considerations in the use of
diagnostic evaluation in
pediatric patient with
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abdominal pain. 3.

PEDIATRIC ABDOMINAL CASE
STUDIES
Case study: Bronchiolitis •
7 week old infant, born
35/40, breastfed •
Presentation to local
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hospital – Rhinorrhea,
lethargy, poor feeding –
Mildly increased work of
breathing, one brief apnoea,
SaO2 93?96%, afebrile –
Otherwise normal physical
examination – 2 siblings at
home with URTI symptoms
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Turning Paediatric case
studies
A 14-yr-old male patient
presents to your clinic
complaining of sore throat
and cough. He has been
feeling ill for about 1
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week, and has had no fever,
nasal congestion, or runny
nose. He says he feels tired
and his mom states that he
hasn't been getting out of
bed to go to school for the
past few days.
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This case works through the
presentation of a neonate
with cyanosis, including
presentation, differential
diagnosis, history,
investigations, and
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management. It was developed
by Dr. Sam Nordlund, a
pediatric resident, and Dr.
Michael Khoury, a pediatric
cardiologist. Neurocutaneous
Disorders Self-Assessment
Questions
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Content | PedsCases -
Pediatric Education Online
Pediatric Interactive
Clinical Cases Review the
physical exam findings, lab
results, and ECG in this
interactive case of a
13-year-old girl who
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presented with a 10-day
history of subjective
fever...

Pediatric Interactive
Clinical Cases - Index
Click on the case study to
see full details: Under 9 •
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14 month old boy with
feeding and physical
difficulties. • Ex Preemie 3
year old boy who’s very
fussy and has ‘meltdowns’.

CASE STUDIES | Kids Matters
Northeast Ohio Medical

Page 23/49



Read Book Sample
Pediatric Case Studies
University is an Equal
Education and Employment
Institution ADA Compliance |
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4209 St, OH-44, Rootstown,
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Second Floor. 330-325-6600.
library@neomed.edu. Except
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LibGuides is licensed for
reuse under a Creative
Commons 3.0 Attribution-
NonCommercial license (CC BY-
NC)
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Online Companion: Pediatric
Nursing, Caring for Children
and Their Families, 2e Case
Studies . Case Study 1:
Newborn ; Case Study 2:
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Infant; Case Study 3:
Toddler; Case Study 4:
Preschooler; Case Study 5:
School-Age Child; Case Study
6: Adolescent

Case Studies -
DelmarLearning.com
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Pediatric Education Online.
We have a new slogan! News
Archive >> Latest Content.
Neonatal Sepsis. Author:
Katharine.Jensen. Published:
Oct 22, 2020. This PedsCases
Note provides a one-page
infographic on Neonatal
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Sepsis. It reviews key ideas
for the work-up and
management for sepsis in
infants. ...

PedsCases | Pediatric
Education Online
Step 1 Case Study – Work
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through the NURSING.com Case
Study together as a clinical
group. – Share the study
plan on your screen. – Read
through each section
together, discuss and try to
answer all the Critical
Thinking Checks, and proceed
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through the entire case
study

Nursing Case Studies | Free
for Nurse Educators |
NURSING.com
PEDIATRIC CASE STUDY
SCENARIO Case Study #4
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PEDIATRIC CASE STUDY
SCENARIO Mary Jennings has
brought her son Joe to your
office. Joe is a 6-year old
Jordanian male.

PEDIATRIC CASE STUDY
SCENARIO
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Case Example 5: Early
Lactation Difficulties
Within some of the case
examples there are self-
assessment questions.
Portions of the WHO and CDC
growth charts are shown to
highlight similarities and
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differences between these
growth charts. Dashed grey
lines indicate that the
growth chart has been
modified to illustrate a
helpful tip.

Case Examples | Growth Birth
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to 2 Years | WHO | Growth
...
Columbia University in the
City of New York

Columbia University in the
City of New York
Vaccine Hesitancy Case
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Studies Addressing vaccine
hesitancy and refusal among
families continues to be a
significant challenge for
many practicing physicians.
Engaging and add??ressing
both persistent myths and
thoughtful questions
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regarding safety and
efficacy of vaccines in the
context of a busy practice
requires skills and
resources.

Vaccine Hesitancy Case
Studies - AAP.org

Page 37/49



Read Book Sample
Pediatric Case Studies
Case Studies/ SOAP Notes
Attached below are a few
examples of SOAP Notes and
Case Studies completed
during Cinical I. Current,
evidenced based, clinical
research guidelines were
utilized to...
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Case Studies/ SOAP Notes -
Lisa Marshall
A case study, in general, is
detailed research about the
subject such as a person, a
group of people or a unit,
and its affecting factors. A
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case study in the nursing
field is not that different.
You can use it to study your
patients as part of your
daily practice in your
practicum phase.

12+ Nursing Case Study
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Templates & Examples - PDF |
Examples
Case Study: Sample size
estimation for a paediatric
clinical trial utilising
external information from
historical trials in adults
and children Wolfgang Köpcke
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1, Joachim Gerß , Raphael
Koch 1, Christoph Male 2 1
University Clinic Münster
(Germany) Institute of
Biometry and Clinical
Research

Sample size estimation for a
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paediatric clinical trial
...
Each case is intended to
test student diagnostic and
therapeutic problem solving
abilities. Recommended for
nurses, respiratory
therapists and medical
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students. After completing
this course, we recommend
our second set of pulmonary
problem solving cases. This
second course can be found
under the Lung Sounds menu
near the top of the page.
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Respiratory Cases I
Introduction: Volume
depletion is a common
problem in pediatrics.
Interns need to be able to
recognize critical illness
such as hypovolemic shock,
obtain access, and manage
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complications. This
simulation case involves a
child with hypovolemic shock
who requires intraosseous
(IO) needle placement.

Hypovolemic Shock in a
Child: A Pediatric
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Simulation Case ...
Asthma Case Study Asthma
affects an estimated 7.1
million children in the US
under 18 years of age,
making it one of the most
common chronic childhood
disorders (American Lung
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Association, 2014). Asthma
occurs as a result of a
stimulus which can range
from allergens, cigarette
smoke, changes in
temperature, stress, or
exercise.
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